


 

 

 

In addition, if you take your vehicle to your BraunAbility dealer on an agreed service date and the dealer does 

not remedy this condition on that date or within three (3) days, please contact our Customer Experience 

Group at 833-863-3539 or recall@braunability.com.  

 

If, after contacting your BraunAbility dealer and the BraunAbility Customer Experience Group, you are not 

able to have your BraunAbility vehicle remedied without charge and/or within a reasonable time, you may 

submit a written complaint to the Administrator National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New 

Jersey Avenue, SE., Washington, DC 20590, or call the toll free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 

1-800-424- 9153); or go to http://www.safecar.gov. 

 

Federal regulations require that any vehicle lessor receiving this notice must forward a copy of this notice to 

the lessee within 10 days. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you, but your safety, and the safety of your loved ones, is 

our number one priority. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our BraunAbility Customer Experience Group at 833-863-

3539 or recall@braunability.com. 

Sincerely,  

BraunAbility Customer Care & Aftersales  




